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Bill Strathmann joins Network for Good as CEO 
 
Network for Good is very pleased to announce the addition of Bill Strathmann as Chief 
Executive Officer.  Mr. Strathmann joins Network for Good today.  
 
Mr. Strathmann comes to Network for Good from BearingPoint, where he provided 
strategic planning and business improvement consulting to corporations and non-profit 
organizations.  From 1995 to 2002, Mr. Strathmann developed and led a consulting 
practice at Andersen Business Consulting, serving national nonprofits, including the 
United Way, National Geographic Society, and the Nature Conservancy.  In addition, he 
serves as a board member of the Anacostia Watershed Society. 
 
The move comes after another strong year for Network for Good, in which it delivered 
$17.5 million to more than 8,500 charities.  In partnership with VolunterMatch and the 
USA Freedom Corps Volunteer Network, Network for Good also referred nearly 60,000 
volunteers to nonprofits. 
 
“The board is excited about the role Bill will play in helping Network for Good capitalize 
on the success of its first two years” said Network for Good board member, Murray 
Gaylord, Vice President of Brand Marketing at Yahoo!  “The current team has done a 
remarkable job of maximizing results with limited resources.  We are confident that Bill 
will continue to strengthen Network for Good’s position in the sector and lead the 
organization to its next phase.” 
 
Mr. Strathmann will report to the Network for Good board of directors and will work 
closely with senior staff, including President Ken Weber, Chief Operating Officer 
Kimberly Sweet Sasscer, and VP of Nonprofit Programs, Kate Grant.  The entire team 
looks forward to working with Bill. 
 
 “We need to add talent and bandwidth to grow,” said Weber.  “Network for Good has 
been successful in demonstrating its model and has tremendous opportunity ahead.  We 
welcome Bill and know he will make an outstanding contribution.”  
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